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Childcare provisions available across Barnsley 

Our schools and childcare providers are determined to do all they can to support the NHS at this vital time.  This includes making child care provision flexible to ensure all key workers who may be called in to work and have no safe alternative child care can be confident that their children are being looked after safely within schools and early years settings.
School Age Children

For school age children in the first instance you should work with the existing provision within schools wherever possible. If you are unable to arrange alternative care we encourage you to speak with the head teacher as it may be that they can offer more flexible provision than that published
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In addition, an emergency child care hub at Summer Lane Primary has been created to offer provision to hospital workers who may need to drop their children off near to where they work. The head teacher, Rob Smith and his colleagues will make this provision available on a flexible basis between the hours of 07.15 and 18.00, including at the weekend.  If you would like to access this provision please contact Rob on 01226 205363.
Pre-school Children
For pre-school children support with finding a childcare place is available through the families information service by contacting infofis@barnsley.gov.uk or calling 08000 345340. The Families Information Service are increasing their opening times to ensure support is available including support around any associated costs, the service will be available as follows: Mon to Fri 09.00 to 20.00 and Sat and Sun 10.00 to 16.00. 
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If you need further details of available childcare or school places please contact Louise Hall, HR Business Partner on L.hall12@nhs.net or 01226 43 5675.

